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Friday 28th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Choir - Singing Opportunity 
Friday 4th April 2025 

 
The School Choir has been invited to sing at The Forum, Wallsend to support a 
fundraiser for Marie Curie “Great Daffodil Appeal Campaign”.  We will be singing 
between 11.00am and 12.00 noon.  The Choir will return to school in time for 
lunch. 
 
The Choir will walk to and from The Forum and should be dressed in full uniform 
and bring a water bottle with them. 
 
Parents / Carers are welcome to attend this public event to support our Choir and 
this great cause. 
 
We hope your child enjoys the event. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Miss L Robson 
Choir Co-ordinator 
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